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October 21, 2003

FECERAL COMMUNICATIONS COMMISSION
7435 Qakland Mills Road
Columbia, MD 21046

Subject: Request for withholding from public disclosure the schematic diagram and system
block diagram pursuant to an application for Certification.

Applicant: The Genie Company

Product: ACSD1G (Overhead Door Transmitter)
FCC ID: BBQACSDA1

Dear SirfMadam,

We, The Genie Company, request that the schematic diagram and system black diagram
submitled with the application for Certification for FCC 1D: BBQACSDA1 be withheld from
public disclosure as per Seclion 0,459 of the FCC Rules. This request is made under the
provisions of Section 0.457(d) of the Commission’s Rules, and Section 552{h)(4) of the
Freedom of Information Act. These sections authorize a withholding from public inspectlion,
malerial thal would be privileged as a matter of law if retained by the person submitting
them, and the material that would not customarily be released to the public by that person.

The detailed confidential materials are listed as follows:

BEQACSDA1 BlkDiag.pdf
BBQACSDA1_Schematic.pdf

If you have any gueries, please do not hesitate to contact me at 330-829-3537.
Yours truly,

N

L. Chop Kramer

The Genie Company
22790 LakePark Blvd.
Alliance Chio, 44801



